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SEIGSC-WVU takes part in High School Visitation Day  
Morgantown, West Virginia - 

The Structural Engineering Institute Graduate Student Chapter at West Virginia University actively participated 

in the second open house event organized by the Benjamin M. Statler College of Engineering and Mineral 

Resources on March 30, 2019. The Chapter’s participation in this event has helped high school students and their 

families to become familiar with WVU’s civil/structural engineering program. As a part of this event, SEIGSC-

WVU setup a table displaying variety of composite specimens such as pultruded bridge decks, fiberglass 

composite wrapped timber poles, fiberglass rebar, wood- and foam- core sandwich decks, nondestructive testing 

equipment and others. SEIGSC-WVU Chapter officers shared their academic and research experiences with 

prospective students and their families. This event has attracted more than 400 guests. 
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SEIGSC-WVU Guest Speaker Presentation by Distinguished Professor 
Morgantown, West Virginia - 

On April 1, 2019, Dr. Hota GangaRao, Maurice A. and Jo Ann Wadsworth Distinguished Professor of Civil and 

Environmental Engineering at West Virginia University, presented a guest lecture on “Fiber Reinforced 

Composites and Applications to Civil Infrastructure.” This presentation was geared towards providing basic 

knowledge on Fiber Reinforced Composites including their advantages, limitations, market potential and field 

applications. The presentation also featured several award-winning research projects completed by the WVU’s 

Constructed Facilities Center since its inception in 1988. A total of 45 students attended the guest lecture and 

interacted with the guest speaker.  

    

 

 

 

 

We thank you for your support and time! 

 
Please visit us on our Website: https://sei.orgs.wvu.edu/ 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SEIGSCWVU/   
 
For further information please contact Dr. Udaya B. Halabe at 304-293-9934 or udaya.halabe@mail.wvu.edu 
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